
IMPROVED SCHOOLS & 
PROPERTY TAX RELIEF  

FOR EFFINGHAM COUNTY

Vote Yes 
 on November 5



Better Schools WITH PROPERTY TAX RELIEF

You hear it all the time. People want better schools.  
But they don’t want to pay higher property taxes. So what to do?

A Better Way TO PAY FOR SCHOOL FACILITY IMPROVEMENTS

In Illinois, there’s an answer — the one-cent County School Facilities Sales 
Tax. Revenue from this tax can only be used to pay for school facilities or  
provide school resource officers and mental health professionals. By using 
this one-cent sales tax, schools can be kept in good working condition  
without only relying on property taxes. It is a better way to pay for the 
schools our kids need and deserve. 

 

Yes for Schools — YES FOR PROPERTY TAX RELIEF

Every school district and every school student will benefit from  
this proposal now and well into the future. School districts will be  
able to keep their buildings in good working condition without  
only relying on property tax dollars to do so.

It is truly a better way to fund our schools.  
Please vote “yes” on November 5.

BETTER SCHOOLS AND PROPERTY TAX RELIEF
VOTE YES FOR A 			      ON NOVEMBER 5

Paid for by Citizens for Effingham County Schools Facility Sales Tax.

Better Way

For more information, please visit YesForEffinghamCountySchools.com


